
March 4, 2024 

 

Dear Friend, 

Becoming a nurse fulfilled a dream of mine to make a positive difference in the world by physically caring for 

others. 

A unique profession, nursing blends science, art, and service. Our ability to make deep connections and lasting 

impressions with our patients and families, sometimes within minutes, is something I cherish. It is no wonder 

that year after year nursing is one of the most globally-trusted professions.  

As a nurse, I am proud to say that I work for Concord Hospital health system. We are a passionate group of 

people who support each other – both professionally and personally – and strive each and every day to provide 

the service our communities need and deserve.  

By making a gift through our CHampions Employee Giving Campaign, we are provided a unique opportunity 

to support the areas within our health system that we are most passionate about.  

Because I have worked alongside incredible nurses and healthcare staff who have seen their own share of 

hardships, I donate a portion of my annual CHampions gift to the Employee Helping Hands Fund. This Fund 

makes monetary gifts available to help our coworkers going through unexpected, difficult times. I have known 

many who have benefited from such a gift…it makes my heart sing to know I helped make their lives better. 

Additionally, I love contributing to Therapeutic Arts and Holistic Services. Funds directed here enhance both 

healing and the patient experience during difficult moments in our patient’s lives. This robust program provides 

a variety of unique services rarely seen in community hospitals.  

We all give for different reasons. Whether that be to support a colleague, a program of particular interest, or for 

the general well-being of our greater community, I invite you to join me in donating to a cause that gives you 

joy. Your gift, no matter the amount, makes a difference in the lives of others! 

With thanks, 

 

Dana Bisson, RN, MSN 

Process Improvement Specialist 

 

P.S. With so many valuable programs and services offered throughout our health system, a gift that gives 

back to our own Concord Hospital community is especially personal and gratifying…won’t you join me 


